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I strongly oppose any changes to the Clean Energy Transformation Act to loosen the
requirements for electric utilities.  We need a clean electric grid to help transition our
transportation and buildings sectors off of fossil fuels. We are facing climate and biodiversity
catastrophe. We must not wait for federal action, we must act responsibly and equitably at the
state and local levels for our communities, particularly those on the front line.

Regards,
Gregory Denton
Seattle
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